
Advertisement for
Request for Proposals

North Hills School
District

Copiers and Copier
Service Agreement:

North  Hills  School  District  is
requesting  proposals  for
copiers and a copier service
agreement.  The  District  will
receive proposals at the North
Hills Administration Building at
135 Sixth Avenue Pittsburgh
PA 15229 for this request until
Thursday,  June  27,  2024  at
11:00  a.m.  e.s.t.  Proposals
shall be submitted in a sealed
envelope labeled Copiers. The
Request  for  Proposals
document  appears  on  the
North  Hills  School  District
website:
nhsd.net/InvitationtoBidorR
FP.aspx


